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I am a 27 year resident of the Kenton neighborhood, and have lived in Portland my 

whole life.  

 

I believe we should work toward improving the environment and health of our city and 

residents.  

 

End the use of leaded gas in a historically disadvantaged neighborhood. I would like 

to continue to live in my community without fear of exposure to lead on race days.  

 

Support Portland Parks Founders: 

 "We help people help parks". The Portland Parks Foundation's mission is to help 

Portland communities create more equitable access to nature, play, health, and 

places of connection. 

 

Please help our park by ending the use of leaded gas for our neighborhood. There is 

no safe level of lead. 

 

Pass the bill for our families and neighbors in North Portland. 


